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Guidance for restricted use of the MUGA Tennis courts

The Government from 1 June 2020 has further eased the restrictions on tennis and the courts can be used under the following conditions:

1 Only members of Bungay Tennis Club may play on the courts at the moment (although a Club member may play with a visitor).
2 Both singles and doubles play is now allowed, including people from multiple different households, provided social distancing of two metres is maintained as far as possible. 

3 Social distancing (two metres) must be observed at all times.

4 Playing sessions (per hour) must be booked in advance via the online Clubspark facility. Play must be ended five minutes before the end of the hour so players can be clear of the courts before the next players are due to play. Ensure you do not leave any of your belonging on court when you leave.

5 When changing ends, do so at opposite sides of the court. Also, avoid running onto an adjacent court when chasing down a ball.

6 Club members will be allocated tubes of balls to use and must use only those, and retain them for future sessions. They must be marked by you with your initials. You must use only your own racket at all times, and you must not share food or water bottles.

7 Sanitisers and wipes are provided for use where and when appropriate, e.g. when touching nets, locking up, and closing club shed.
8 When both courts are in use at the same time, care must be taken not to use balls from the other court.

9 The nets must be left at the correct height for play. The winders will be taken off, and the net measure not used, except by someone deputed to check net height occasionally.

10 There must be no contact between players at any time – no shaking hands or high fives before or after your game.

Otherwise, enjoy your return to tennis!

Bungay Tennis Club
